
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
’8/11/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07762-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:36 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Vote NO to the FPL Rate Increase 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 6:27 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Vote NO to the FPL Rate Increase 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 
From: Alex Arduini <aaarduini@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 9, 2025 8:20 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Vote NO to the FPL Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good Evening, 

I am currently a homeowner and customer of FPL in Northwest Florida. I strongly urge all commission 
members to vote against FPL’s historic rate increase. The current “negotiations” have left out a major 
stakeholder, the everyday residential customer. That is where your commission can greatly impact the residents 
of Florida that are forced to be customers of FPL. 

Sincerely, 
Alexander Arduini 
Pensacola FL 32526 
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